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Undertaking Request (U-74) 1 

 2 

Transcript Reference: July 25, 2018, Pg. 90, line 4 to Pg. 91, line 7  3 

Re: Grant Thornton Financial Consultants Report, December 4, 2017, pg. 27 4 

 5 

Undertake to provide confirmation of which plant investment items have been approved 6 

and which items have not. 7 

 8 

 9 

Undertaking Response 10 

Hydro filed an application with the Board on June 14, 2018 for approval of the items noted 11 

in Grant Thornton’s report to be included in Hydro’s rate base for 2016 and 2017 with the 12 

exception of the Access Roads Refurbishment – Bay d’Espoir. This application is currently 13 

under Board review. Hydro is in the process of finalizing matters with respect to the Bay 14 

d’Espoir Access Road Refurbishment and will apply for the costs to be included in rate base 15 

in a later application.  16 
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